
TO:  Santa Clara County Office Employees 

FROM:  Larry Oshodi, Assistant Superintendent – Personnel Services Division 

DATE:  May 6, 2024 

RE: Update on Negotiations with the Association of County Educators (ACE) 

 
On Friday, May 3, 2024, the Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) and the Association 
of County Educators (ACE) met for another collaborative and productive bargaining session on 
Article 19.1 


